
FAQs FOR PAYROLL DEDUCTION 

Current Baptist Employees Are Allowed to Payroll Deduct! 

Q: Who is Payroll Deduction available to? 

Payroll deduction is available to all the employees at Baptist who are approved by the 

Baptist Health HR Department for this benefit.  Please reach out to your HR representative 

if you are not on the approved list. Payroll deduction is available on all LifeThreads Uniform 

purchases. 

Q. How will I know that I am approved for 
Payroll Deduction? 

The names of the employees that are approved for payroll deduction are sent to Uniformi-T 

twice per month.  Any location of the Uniformi-T stores can check your name against the 

list to see if you are eligible.  

Q: How do I set up my account for online 
ordering?  

All current employees have an account set up on the www.shopbaptistuniforms.com webstore.  

To log on, please use your EE ID number as your username. Your password is the six-digit 

number on the back of your badge, after the asterisk (*/+), plus 2 digits of your birth month 

and the 2-digit day, NOT YEAR. For example, 07/21/1980 is 0721 as the last 4 digits of your 

password. 

Q: How can I place an order? 

There are two ways to place payroll deduction orders: at Uniformi-T locations or online at 

www.shopbaptistuniforms.com All LifeThreads approved uniforms are available for payroll 

deduction. 

Q: Can I have my order shipped to my home? 

Yes, you may choose to ship to your home and pay the applicable shipping charge. 

Q: How many paychecks is the payroll 
deduction amount spread over?   

The total charge will be deducted over the course of 3 pay periods.  The amount of each 

deduction will be equal to the purchase amount divided by 3. 

                          Further Questions? Reach out to LifeThreads@uniformi-T.com or Help@life-threads.com or call Linda at 720-939-9525 


